
Attention payette national forest supervisor, 

 

I am proud to welcome Midas Gold Idaho into our state and proud to support the Stibnite Gold 

Project. I hope you will take the time to consider my comments on why you should move to permit 

the project. 

 

Midas Gold has carefully researched the Stibnite Gold Project since 2009. Throughout this time, the 

company has proactively engaged members of our community and consistently sought our 

feedback. Some of our suggestions are reflected in alternative two – including the proposed road to 

site to keep traffic and potential pollutants away from our waterways. The company selected using 

Burntlog Road after many discussions with local residents. In my mind, actions speak louder than 

words and Midas Gold has proven they will be a good partner moving forward. 

 

After reading my letter, I hope you can see why you should permit alternative 2 of the Stibnite Gold 

Project. This project is a good thing for Idaho, helps decrease America’s dependence on foreign 

countries for critical minerals and cleans up the environment. These benefits cannot wait. Sixty days 

is long enough for the comment period. 

 

Best Wishes, 

 

 

Name: Fred Borders 


